
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 4th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I am writing to let you all know that I will be leaving Park Grove at the end of the 
summer term. 
 
It has not been an easy decision, but I have worked here my entire 25 year career 
and feel now is the time to do something different.  
 
It has been an absolute honour to work at such an amazing school and it will always 
have a big place in my heart. I may be leaving my job but I will definitely still be 
regularly popping back to continue work with Goodgym helping out, and I won’t be 
able to resist the PTA Grove Fest!  
 
The Senior Leadership Team will be in touch soon with arrangements and I will 
ensure my role as SENCO is passed on and make sure the children are in good 
hands.  
 

Best wishes 
 
Vicky Hearson 
 
v.hearson@ebor.academy 
 

 

 

 

 


